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Phillip Willcox 

Office of Rail Regulation 

One Kemble Street 

London 

WC28 4AN 

Date 21 November 2014 
Subject ORR Consultation on its planned Retail Information Code of Practice 
Our Ref 6256/AGNORR 

Dear Phillip 

I am writing in relation to the recent ORR Consultation on its planned Retail Information Code of 
Practice. I confirm Abellio Greater Anglia has worked closely with ATOC, and fully supports and 
endorses the A TOC response letter sent recently to the ORR. 


